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Year Two Homework and News 
 

Friday 30th June 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week in English, we have continued to be inspired by the story of Abe and Alba and they have been up to no good 
again! This time they have escaped our classroom and got into Mrs Colley’s office and stolen some items that they found.  
We decided that we should write our own adventure so that we could get them back. We began by designing a mode of 
transport that Abe and Alba could travel in and have started to plan our story. Below are some of our designs.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In maths, we have continued to develop our understanding of statistics and have created our own tally charts, block 
graphs and pictograms. The children asked their friends some questions and they filled in the responses. We learned that 
different questions lend themselves to being reordered as a tally rather than a table of information. In the final weeks of 
Year Two we will be learning about Position and Direction.  
 
The children have worked really hard in Design and Technology and they have constructed their own pirate ships and 
painted them! Look out for pictures next week.  
 
In RE, we have been learning about the significance of Eid Al-Adha, which was celebrated by Muslims all over the world 
this week. Eid Al-Adha means the festival of sacrifice. Eid Mubarak to those who celebrate it, we hope you have a lovely 
celebration.  
 
Sports day:  
Sports day will be on Thursday 6th July 2023 from 9:15, all parents and carers are invited to join us on the school field.  
 
FOSG message:  
On Thursday 13th July, after school we will be having a picnic. We would appreciate it if any volunteers could help with the 
Henna stall. If you or anyone you know can help, please email me.  
 
Homework:  
The children have all been given new books, and we have been signing journals. Please continue to read daily with your 
child and don’t forget to sign your child’s reading journal afterwards. Some children will receive a Read Write Inc book 
whilst others will receive an oxford tree book.  
Also this week please support your child to complete the maths sheets, focusing on number and place value.   
 
Have a lovely weekend, if you have any questions then please talk to us at pick up or email: 
chaouki@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk 
 
Regards,  
 
The Year Two team   
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